No. 23011/10/2015-MPR
Government of India
(37T W)
Department of Fertilizers

(3% fasm)
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New Delhi, the 3rd Aug, 2015.

To,
All P&K Companies.

Sub: Furnishing Cost Data 2013-14 onwards.
Sir/Madam,

[ am directed to say that the Department has initiated the process for
examination of Cost Data of the products of P&K companies for the year
2013 onwards to ensure the reasonableness of the MRP of the product. The
experience of cost-data analysis for 2012-13 shows that many companies
had furnished cost data on consolidated basis for all complex fertilizers and
all units. Since subsidy is being claimed by the Fertilizer companies fertilizer
grade-wise and unit-wise, it is expected that reasonableness of MRP should
also be examined fertilizer grade-wise and unit-wise.

2. Accordingly, You are requested to ensure that the requisite cost data
submitted to Director (CE) are fertilizer grade-wise and unit-wise. Any
deviation in this cost data will lead to difficulties in processing of subsidy
claims.

Yours Faithfully,

(P. B. Sahu)
Under Secretary to the Govt of India
Tel: 23387492
Copy to:-
1. Director (FA), D/o Fertilizers, Udyog Bhawan.
2. Shri G. G. Mitra, Director (CE), FICC



